
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year One Curriculum: 
 

The presentation shared with you in September 
provides a brief overview of Year 1, what we teach 
when and how you can support your child at 
home. Please ask us if you would like this to be 
shared with you again. We will soon be sending 
home a knowledge organiser with a brief outline 
of what’s to come in the Spring term. This will be 
shared with you very soon so keep an eye out! 

Our Big Question this term is: 

What if it wasn’t today? 

 

Starting school on time is very 
important! The doors to the classroom 
will open at 8:45 until 8:55  when our 
learning will begin. Please ensure your 
child is in school by 8:55 . After this 

time, the doors to the classrooms will be 
closed and you will be required to take 

your child to the office. 

 

Reminders! 
 Water bottles need to be brought into  

school on Monday and will be sent home on a 
Friday. There will be a charge of £1.50 via Parent Pay 

for any replacement bottles. 
  Our PE days are Wednesday and Thursday – children  

need to be in PE kit / Sportswear with trainers on and 
jewellery removed or taped. 

 Please bring book bags every day  with their phonics 
reading books in, as these get changed regularly. 

 Library day for Year 1 is on Fridays. Please ensure 
their library books are in their bags on this day. 

 Homework splats will be available on Class Dojo 
soon – please keep an eye out for this. Please 
send the children’s work to their teacher via  

Dojo so they can share this with 
their peers. 

A message from the teachers: 
Happy New year to you all We are very happy 
to welcome everyone back to school after the 
Christmas holidays. We hope you all had a 
wonderful time and managed to make some 
precious memories with your families. This 
term we also welcome some new adult faces - 
Mrs Kendall-Kelly is absolutely thrilled to be 
joining our school and becoming Snowdrops’ 
class teacher and Mrs Cox is very excited to 
move to Year 1. Your child may remember Mrs 
Cox from Poppies (Preschool). We know they 
will both fit into the Year 1 team perfectly 😊 
Please remember that we are always here to 
help, so if you have any questions or concerns, 
please do speak to us at the gate or message 
on Dojo. Please note teachers will only be 
available to respond to messages during the 
hours of 8am and 5:30pm although if your 
message needs an instant response, please call 
the office as we may be teaching. Here’s to 
another fantastic term with your children 😊 
Mrs Humphries, Mrs Sheridan, Mrs Kendall-
Kelly, Miss Cocks, Mrs Shafto,  
Mrs White and Mrs Cox.  
 

Key Dates: 

7.2.24 – Book & Biscuit 2:45-3:00pm 

16.2.24 – Last day of term. MUFTI – crazy hat day. 


